
 
 

Congratulations!  

I understand that on March 25th, 2008, Governor Gregoire signed the 2008 
supplemental State transportation budget (HB 2878).  This budget includes $1.3 
million in 2008 toward a suicide prevention barrier on the Aurora Bridge.  The 
budget also proposes $6 million more for the project in 2009-2011. 

I sincerely appreciate your leadership on this important project.  Your efforts have 
successfully brought this issue to the attention of city, county, and state 
governments.  Through the efforts of citizens and government, I am optimistic 
that the number of suicide incidences on the Aurora Bridge can be reduced.   

Thanks again for your all your work on this effort!  

Sincerely,  

Larry Phillips, Councilmember  
Metropolitan King County Council, District Four  
King County Courthouse  
516 Third Avenue, Room 1200  
Seattle, WA 98104-3272  
206.296.1004  
larry.phillips@metrokc.gov  

For more information:  www.metrokc.gov/phillips  
To sign up for my eNews:  http://www.metrokc.gov/phillips/newsletters.htm  

 


